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HARBOUR MASTERS NOTICE 
NOTICE 18 of 2022 

Electricity Price Increase Penzance Harbour. 
 

 
As you will all be very aware the cost of utilities, especially electric, has risen 
dramatically over the past few months. Cornwall Council was in a very fortunate 
place whereby they had pre purchased electric at a set rate and this was passed 
across to yourself as the consumer. Unfortunately, this has now come to an end, as 
of 1st October 2022.  
 
We are now having to rise our prices of electric from 16p per unit to 34p per unit. I 
know this is a huge increase but sadly this is in line with the price we buy it in at. We 
do not make a profit on the electric and we offer it to yourself at the price we buy it 
in for.  
 
These changes will take immediate effect and the prices will be increased on the 
Rolec top up machines.  
 
I apologise for this increase, but these price rises are beyond our control.  
 
 
James Broughton 
james.broughton@cornwall.gov.uk  
Penzance Harbour Master  


